
 

 

 

The Women’s Faculty Club 

Member’s Update – June 30, 2017  

 

 

 

New West ADA-Access – Door at west end of building 

Open weekdays 8:00am – 4:00pm 

View your new patio – wonderful space for special events! 

We hope to open for lunch on the patio 

when we reopen on July 17
th

 

Reminder – Club closed for Annual Summer Maintenance  

Monday July 3
rd

 – Friday July 14
th

 

Join us for a new series this Fall 

“Stebbins Studio Series”  

  Students from the Music Department’s 

keyboard studios will perform on the 

Steinway in a series of noon concerts. 

Open to the campus community  

Dates and details to follow 


